Ocean Grove P.A.C. News

October 24, 2016

Mark your Calendars

-Monday, October 31 Halloween Breakfast

-Next P.A.C. Meeting Monday November 7 6:30 PM.

-Potluck Lunch

November 23rd

Winter Carnival

December 1st

PRO-D Day

December 5th

Christmas Concert

December 7/8



We just had our 2nd meeting of the year and it was a good one! Mr.Boyd and Mrs.Smith (Principal and Vice Principal) updated us on the new curriculum. We hope to share more about this in the months to come. In summary it sounds like the students are really thriving under this new curriculum.

Chair: Alana Caldwell

Vice Chair: Trish Sorensen

Secretary: Deanna Collins

Treasurer: Erica Chan-Lafrance

We were pleased to approve \$3500 to the teachers wish lists which included items such as books, learning tools and field trips. We also raised the discretionary funds to \$20 per child with a total of \$4940 going directly to each Teacher as discretionary funds to be used for field trips and supplies for the classroom. The PAC also approved \$5400 towards wall mounted projectors for the classrooms.

Halloween Breakfast next Monday October 31st. Sign up sheet for helpers was emailed out and posted on facebook. Search Ocean Grove Elementary

FUNDRAISER COMING NEXT MONTH Get ready for an awesome frozen food fundraiser starting at the beginning of November. Great for holiday parties, choices include 9 kinds of pizza, selection of artisan breads, 13 flavours of cookies, 10 different pies, cheesecakes, cinnamon buns, meats and savory! Please support our school fundraisers as they provide funding for our students and teachers, including field trips, classroom supplies, books etc. Deadline for this fundraiser will be Nov 14, order sheets will be ready at the beginning of November. Watch for order forms coming home soon!

P.A.C Fees

We ask that you please fill out the form below and enclose it, along with a \$7.00 P.A.C fee per child for the year. Please return to the office. This fee, along with other funds raised will go towards many activities and items such as food and supplies for our annual Halloween Breakfast, buses for field trips, items on our teacher's wish lists and much more. Last school year our various fundraisers

brought in over \$10,000. This money is used to go towards our Teachers Wish Lists, school events and upcoming cultural events and lessons in the school!

Please fill out and cut off this form and return office by <i>October 31/16</i> . Cheques can be made	it along with the \$7.00 PAC fee per child to the school le out to Ocean Grove P.A.C. Thank you!
Student's Name:	
Teacher:	Grade:
Do we have your consent for a P.A.C. represer related activities and events? Yes: No	ntative to send you information via email about P.A.C p:
Email Address:	